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	Date: June 11, 2015 [11:00 AM]
	Media_Release_Text_1: Update: Sheriff's Office Asks For Help in Locating Missing Woman

Viewer tips have led the Sheriff's Office to locate the vehicle of Lori Lee Layman.  Due to the condition of the vehicle, there are grave concerns for the safety of Ms. Layman.

Her picture is again attached this Media Release. If anyone has seen Lori Lee or has information as to her whereabouts, please contact the Detective James Vidmar of the El Paso County Sheriff's Office by calling our Dispatch Center at 719-390-5555.
____________________________________________________________________________________________

Sheriff's Office Asks For Help in Locating Missing Woman

On May 9, 2015, the El Paso County Sheriff's Office began a missing person investigation regarding the disappearance of a 53 year old Lori Lee Layman.  She is 5'2" and weighs approximately 150lbs.  Lori Lee was last heard from by her father on April 30, 2015.  We have been told she is living out of her car which is a 2002 Gold Kia Spectra bearing the Colorado license plate 687TOY.  

She has been known to live and travel between Washington, Idaho and Colorado and may be traveling unannounced.  She is also known as having a very high risk lifestyle.

She was last seen on April 22, 2015, at the America's Best Value and Suites located at 430 Garden of the Gods Road.  The last ping on her cell phone was on May 11, 2015, in the Colorado Springs area close to North Nevada. 

Her picture is attached this Media Release. If anyone has seen Lori Lee or has information as to her whereabouts, please contact the Detective James Vidmar of the El Paso County Sheriff's Office by calling our Dispatch Center at 719-390-5555.
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